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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA REQUESTING 
THE ESTABLISHMENT OF A WORKING GROUP TO CONSIDER THE DRAFT 
INTER-AMERICAN BUSINESS CHARTER AND PRESENTING ITS CANDIDACY 
FOR CHAIR OF THE WORKING GROUP 
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PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA 
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES




MPC/OEA No. 0031/2021


	The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development and, in accordance with resolution AG/RES. 2954 (L-O/20), “Towards an Inter-American Business Charter,” wishes to request that a working group be created at the next meeting of the Council in order to move forward with the pertinent discussions.

	The Permanent Mission of Colombia also wishes to announce its interest in chairing said working group.

	The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., January 15, 2021






Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
CIDRP03061E04
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